Consulate General of Greece
Johannesburg

Johannesburg, 05 December 2023

ANAKOINQYXH

To T'eviko Tlpo&eveio, evnuepmvel Twg N Tpobespio VTOBOANG AITHCEDY
yioo oo 0B€oelc emoyikod MPooOMKOL NG ApyNe wHog (mpok. omod
21/11/2023) mapateivetal émg kon tnv Tpitn 12 Askeufpiov 2023.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Consulate General would like to inform you that the submission of
applications for the two positions of Field Workers at the Consulate
General, (procl. from 21/11/2023) is extended until Tuesday 12
December 2023.




